
   

 

Eid & End of Spring term calendar 2025 

 

Tue 1 April - School is open and we will have Eid parties. 

Children can come in to school wearing their party clothes, parties will be in 

the afternoon. The children can bring food to share with their classmates. 

Home made food must be labelled with all ingredients, please do not bring 

food containing nuts. 

*Nursery will have parties both in the morning and afternoon. Y2 MC & Y3 

LVB parties will be on Wednesday afternoon due to the performances 

 

Tue 1 - Thu 3 April - Y2 & Y3 Wind in the Willows performances! 

 

Thu 3 April - Eid lunch, keep reading for the menu! 

- Coffee morning Eid celebration, 9:20-10:30am 

 

Fri 4 April - Last day of term, pupils to be 

collected at 1:30pm. Please let the office 

team know if you will be picking up later 

than this time and/or require Teatime club. 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 95.8%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y3 Ravi 

Shankar class who had 99.3% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates for this term: 

Mon 24 Feb - Fri 4 Apr 2025: 

School open for spring term 

Mon 31 Mar 2025: School 

closed for Eid 

Tue 1 Apr - Thu 3 Apr 2025: 

Y2&3 performances 

Mon 7 April – Mon 21 April 

2025: Spring Holiday 

Tue 22 April - Fri 23 May 2025: 

School open for summer term  

 

Click below for: 

Term dates for 2024 - 2025 

Updated: PE & Swimming 

Timetables 2024 -25 

Nov 2024 - Apr 2025 Lunch Menu 

 Eid Mubarak to all our families that are 

celebrating! School will be closed on 

Monday 31 March for Eid-ul-Fitr. 

NEW: Term dates for 2025-2026 academic year 

NEW: Lunch menu for April-October 2025 

We celebrated Thinking of Others Week last week and as part of the 

week the children learned about different charities. 

Thanks to your support on non-school uniform day, we raised over 

£400 for the charities! 

 

The charities we will be donating to are Comic Relief, RSPCA, British 

Red, Cross, Crisis, ManKind, Equality Now and Show Racism the Red 

Card. 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Nov-2024-Apr-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
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A really brilliant day! Our 

arts ambassadors visited 

the London studio of Levitt 

Bernstein who re-designed 

Bartlett Park. 

 

We gained insight into how 

architects, urban designers 

& landscape architects 

work together and 

develop their design ideas. 

 

Huge thanks to Kate & all 

at LB!   

Alejandro (Y5) has made a new 

sign to put up in the corridor 

that reads, 'At Stebon Everyone 

Belongs'. 

He enjoyed designing and 

creating his poster and we can't 

wait to see it on display. 
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 Parent Voice Survey 2025 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

completed our survey so far! 

 

If you are a parent or carer for a child at Stebon, we 

would really love to hear what you think about the job 

we're doing. This is so that we know the things to keep 

doing and where we need to make improvements. 

 

We really want to make sure that we've heard as many 

voices as possible so that we can make the best possible 

decisions about our school ... so 

appreciate every response.  

 

This questionnaire does not 

replace the 'Shaping Stebon's 

Future' event for parents in the 

summer term. It will help us to 

know which things you'd like to 

talk about. 

https://forms.gle/3VGEz32dHmxcHsKp9
https://forms.gle/3VGEz32dHmxcHsKp9
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Home learning links including Mathletics & Accelerated Reader can be found on the Stebon website! 

 Abu Hamza (Y5) has written a really excellent opening to his 

suspense story this week. He independently used his plan, 

language from the working wall and his own ideas to create a 

really spooky and negative mood. We can't wait to read the 

rest of his fantastic story when he finishes it next week!   

Reception made Eid cards during our group time. 

They worked really well taking turns with the glue 

and glitter and they all really enjoyed it! 

  Y4 Helen Keller class have been enjoying Bookflix N' 

Chill every Friday. Especially since parents, carers, 

older siblings and some very generous year 6's have 

been kind enough to come and read with us and 

engage in book talk.  

In Art club, children evoked spring in their art in their 

freelance painting. 

https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/

